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May 28,2010

Becker School Board of Education
12000 Hancock Street
Becker MN 55308

Dear Chairman Lumley and Members of the Board:

I am writing to notify the board of my desire to open contract negotiations with the board.
My current conftract expires on June 30, 2010.

I look forward to hearing from the board with regards to this matter.

Respectfully submitted,
Qoo i~

Susan M. Meyer

Director of Instructional Technology
Becker Public Schools

12000 Hancock Street

Becker MN 56308
smeyer2@becker.k12.mn.us



